
 

 

 

 

Addendum to Second Draft Determination 

Cavalier Wool Holdings Limited and  

New Zealand Wool Services International Limited 

 

1 October 2015 

 

On 29 September 2015, following an information request from the Commission, Cavalier 

provided the Commission with additional information concerning the costs and revenues for 

the Clive wool scour for the year ended 30 June 2015 and scouring usage for the previous 

four seasons (the additional information).  

 

The Commission has not yet had an opportunity to analyse and assimilate this information, 

and the information has not been incorporated in its Second Draft Determination.  

 

A public version of the additional information is attached to this addendum.  

 

The Commission has issued its Second Draft Determination in accordance with the timetable 

rather than delay while the additional information is considered. Interested parties are 

invited to provide submissions on the additional information as part of the submissions 

process. 

 

Accordingly, as indicated in the Commission’s media release, we invite the applicant and 

interested parties to provide submissions on this and other issues by 15 October 2015.  

 


